July 18, 2006
_____________
_____________

__________06604

Dear _____________,

Congratulations on being selected as a recipient of a 4th Annual Renée B. Fisher Foundation Books for Teachers voucher.  The voucher entitles you to purchase up to $100 worth of books for your classroom at the 2006 Pequot Library summer book sale July 28 through 31.

*****Please read the enclosed flyer carefully.  It’s important for you to have all of your purchases recorded at the VISA/Master Card desk on the front porch of the library.*****
Teachers who attended the sale in previous years have remarked on the wide variety of books at the sale.  This year, there are 50 categories to choose from, including Children’s books, History, Travel, Art, Writing, Education, Poetry, Science, Performing Arts, and Pets and Animals.  Even our Sets Department has books that would be suitable for young children.  Be sure to check out our videos, CDs and records as well.  

The teachers tell us that they use the books purchased at our sale to motivate students to read and to open their minds to new experiences.  Some teachers allow the students to take the books home during the school year to encourage reading outside the classroom; some give the books away as awards at the end of the year.

We hope you will be able to attend the sale on one or more days and make full use of your voucher.  We are told the vouchers go really far, even on double-price day.  In fact, the Fisher Foundation agreed to increase the voucher amount from $75 to $100 to encourage more teachers to attend on the first day of the sale when prices are double but the selection is greater.
Please let me know if you are unable to use your voucher this year. There are many teachers on a waiting list who would love to be able to supplement their classroom libraries at our sale.  You may call me at ____________ or e-mail me at ___________.
Thank you for participating in this program. We look forward to seeing you at the sale.  

Sincerely,

Volunteer Coordinator, Books for Teachers
